Superhero Tech Private Limited

14-08-2023

To Whomsoever It May Concern

This is to certify that Pawan Khandelwal (SINT0002) was working with us as an Intern from 02-
01-2023 to 30-06-2023. During this period, he worked with ENGINEERING Department.

We take this opportunity to thank you for your services & support to the organization and wishing
success in your future endeavors.

For,
Superhero Tech Private Limited,

Purvaja Prabhakar
SENIOR DIRECTOR - HR
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